
!  

October 2022 

As the leaves begin to change color and 
the cool air sets in, I think it’s safe to say 

fall is officially here! 

Do you know why the season is called 
“Fall”? About 500 years ago, when Middle 
English was spoken, expressions like “Fall 

of the leaf” and “Fall of the year” were 
quite common, and the season name was 

shortened to “Fall”. 

We enjoyed some cute 
fall decorations! We 

made Button trees. How 
cute!! 

We are excited to be able to 
have Willie come back and 

play all our favorite songs!!! 

Look 
at 

those 
smiles! 

Some residents 
even joined in 

and played! 

The great outdoors 
We’ve had some exceptionally nice weather 

this October! So thankful we were able to get 
out go for a walk and enjoy some sunshine! We 

sat and talked reminisced about the past. 
 



  

Remembrance  
 

Saying Goodbye 
 As October comes to an end, we said goodbye to a 

wonderful lady, our Director of Food Service and 
Operations FranCee. 

FranCee came to us in 2012 and has created the amazing 
kitchen program we have today! She is greatly loved and 

will be missed by us all! Happy Retirement FranCee!!! 

Remembering Mary… We’d like to share some fond 
memories of Mary and her time at The Haven.  

 
 

“She was very kind and loving. She was also full of 
personality and sassy!” 

 
“Mary loved to watch golf on tv, her daughters said 

that when her husband was alive, they would golf as 
much as they could.” 

  
“She loved to do the crossword puzzles in the 
newspaper but only if she had the day before 

newspaper so she could “check” her answers.” 
 
 

“She loved making music for all the residents by 
banging on the walls.”  

 
 

“The world changes from year to year, our lives from 
day to day, but the love and memory of you, shall 

never fade away.” 
 
 

Though we are sad to see FranCee leave, we have some 
exciting news! Please help us congratulate Ashley as 

our new Director of Food Service and Operations 
 

Ashley has been with the company for over 6 years! 
She has served on nights, she has served on days, she 

has performed care and she has worked in the kitchen. 
She has perennially been one of our highest value 

performers. While FranCee certainly leaves some big 
shoes to fill, we are confident Ashley will step up to the 

challenge! Congratulations Ashley!! 
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